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3rd March, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
With regards to the Coronavirus; as a school we follow all the advice given by the DfE.  The latest advice 
can be accessed via a link on our home page - bramingham.net 
 
As a school, I am aware that some of you would like to send your children in with hand gel.  Although hand 
washing with soap is the recommended method if you would still like to send in gel please could you 
ensure your child knows how to use it safely, that the gel is named, and placed in a clear plastic bag.  Your 
children will be encouraged to use it after any coughs, sneezes, before lunch, after the toilet etc.  It will 
then be returned to you at the end of each day.  You will then have the choice whether you administer it 
again after the school day.   
 
If your child goes to After School Club they will be able to make use of it there too.  For the majority of 
children they will be encouraged to make full use of soap and water, and, as you will know, follow the 
guidance of washing their hands correctly for 20 seconds. 
 
Please make yourself aware of the countries/towns etc where the virus is spreading, maps can be seen on 
the website link.   
 
As we receive further guidance this will be shared with you. 
 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sharon Flowers 
Headteacher 
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